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34th Reunion of Arbeitskreis 
ALTE MEDIZIN 

 
 
Dear Colleagues and Friends of Alte Medizin, 
 
we will meet again on 
 

Saturday and Sunday, July 5 and 6, 2014 
 
as usual on the premises of Institut für Geschichte, Theorie und Ethik der Medizin der 
Universität Mainz, Am Pulverturm 13, in the basement. Depending on the number of 
papers offered we will schedule a first session for Saturday afternoon. In any case, we 
will meet for dinner as usual in the evening of Saturday, July 5, around 7 p.m. Lectures 
will then continue on Sunday morning from 9.30 a.m. onwards until the early afternoon, 
with a break for lunch in a nearby restaurant. 
 
Please send us your proposals for papers at your earliest convenience. They must in 
any case reach either of us 
 

no later than February 14, 2014. 
 
Apart from the provisional title of your paper, we ask you to include a summary that 
allows us to comprehend the topic you wish to discuss as well as some expected 
results of your study. If we have not met you before in person, will you also please 
include information about your current academic status, a cv and, if applicable, a list 
of publications. Papers usually last for 20 minutes and are followed by 10 minutes’ 
discussion, but papers of different duration can easily be accomodated as long as you 
let us know in good time. We would also like to ask you for early information about any 
media you may wish to make use of. 
 
The final programme will be distributed by e-mail or standard mail no later than April 
2014 and in addition will be available on our website 
 
http://www.iak-alte-medizin.uni-mainz.de/ 
 
On this website we also post regularly announcements of other conferences in our 
field. We would further like to ask you to notify us of any changes of address, be it e-
mail or standard, and acquaint us with the names of any colleagues known to you who 
may be interested in attending, so that our mail can be sent out to them directly. 
 
 
With our best regards, 
 
Klaus-Dietrich (Cloudy) Fischer and Tanja Pommerening 

An den  

Präsidenten der 

Johannes-Gutenberg-Universität 

 

 


